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April 10, 2014 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

The recent events at the Franklin Regional High School are senseless.  Our schools are no place 

for violence and fear. 

 

I would ask the East Allegheny School District family and community to join together to extend 

our prayers and thoughts to all the Franklin Regional School District victims, families, students, 

parents and community during this sad time. 

 

To the East Allegheny School District community:  please be advised we have a well-rehearsed 

ready response plan and team.  Our drills have been rehearsed every year for the past five years 

with our administration, staff, students and the response teams of the various local police and fire 

departments for incidents such as what Franklin Regional High School experienced on April 9, 

2014.  

 

We will continue to work hard in order to be prepared and to make the East Allegheny School 

District a safe and happy place for our children.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Roger A. D'Emidio 

Superintendent 

 

RAD/lrs 
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